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January 3, 2017

Mr. Kareem Bey
575 North Liberty Street
Elgin, Illinois 60120

Dear Mr. Bey,

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for a copy of “the United States Of 
America Department of Travel containing the following information, violation of U.S. Supreme 
Court Rulings regarding the right to travel, dated November 23, 2015 by ‘Norv Eisenberg’.”

Our office does not possess records responsive to your request.

Sincerely,

Richele K. Taylor 
Chief Legal Counsel
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